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vehicles.

Helen Gornes noted that the funding applications which had been submitted did not exceed the
grant allocation; therefore, it was not necessary to appoint a Grant Review Subcommittee.

Motion
Samuel Flynn moved to approve the two funding applications; seconded by Doug Chorvat
Yes No _X _unanimously.

The meeting adjourned at 8:38.



